
ATTENTION COACHES, PARENTS & WRESTLERS 
We are Happy to Announce that the  

Sachem School District  
granted permission to the 

 Sachem 3 Style Wrestling Club 
to host the  

SACHEM WRESTLING CAMP  
June 28th – July 2nd, 2021 

The Camp will adhere to the COVID Policies put in place 
by the Sachem School District. 

There will be a High School Camp, a Middle School Camp 
and an Elementary Aged Camp. 

The Camp Day will be 9am – 12 noon. 
Online Registration can be found at: 
www.Sachemwrestlingcamp.com 


